
To Chief Barry Bennett
and the wonderful Fire Team at PUFF....

The Clancy family will be eternally grateful
for your quick response

and the expertise demonstrated
in extinguishing our house fire

in the dark, early hours
of Tuesday morning, December 1gth, 2006...

It means a very great deal to us
that the house our father, Vin Clarcy, built

still stands...

Miraculously, all the contents,
the treasures of seventy-two years of marriage

were saved...

This book and accompanying cheque
are a token of the family's gratitude...

A huge thank you
to all the members of the team...

Our sincere appreciation,

lan & Gale, Colleen & Michael, Norel & Elysia


